

NEWSLETTER 2012/451

27 October 2013

www.allsaints-leekwootton.warwickshire.sch.uk www.easyfundraising.org.uk admin3588@we-learn.com Mrs Garlick All Saints' Extra 07971598909 Learning Platform https://portal.we-learn.org.uk

Dear Parents.

Kingswood 2013

Places for the Kingswood Residential need to be booked with a non-returnable deposit by Monday 1st October.

Sports Events

Sport

Cross Country

The first race of the season took place last Saturday at Southam College. It was a cold morning, but it was a flat course for our first race of the season. Everybody ran really well.

17/20 of our Year 6 ran, the highest number ever. It was a delight to watch great running, determination and perseverance. I congratulate all of our team members for a great start. There were over 120 runners in the races.

Millie Lomas 7th, Verity Forster 29th, Hannah Fardoe 31st, Tara Sunang-Joret 32nd, Susie Perkins 54th, Lucy Hall 59th, Charlotte Henry 76th, Sophie Sturzaker 81st, Lauren Fardoe 86th.

Felix Lunn 10th, Oliver Lunn 17th, Tom Fardoe 48th, Andrew Thomson 54th, Jack Alsop 92nd, Alexander haggar Dunsby 98th, Zach Evans 102nd.

Our next race is at Newbold Comyn on 13th October. Walk round the course at 9 45

Duathlon Run/Bike/Run

Saturday 20 October 2012 at North Leamington School.

Ages 6-15 in various groupings.

More details and entry forms from the office.

Please note this is the same day as the Year 6 Cross Country

Race at Newbold Comyn.

Requests

Oak

Wellie Wednesday- 3rd October. All Reception need to bring a named bag of old clothes- Wellies, trousers, top, jumper and a coat.

Please bring in a baby photo of themselves – named please, on Monday.

Please try to go on an Autumn Walk. Bring in any signs of Autumn you can collect to put on our display.

Years 1 & 2

On Wednesday we are having a DT afternoon linked to our Amazing Me topic.

We will be making soup and fruit salad.

Please could your child bring in either one piece of fruit or one vegetable to be used in our healthy cooking. Many thanks.

Growing Gastronaunts.

We have now made links with two schools, Salme Pohikool on Saaremaa, Estonia and Ecole Publique in Vincent du Loruer, a small town 30 kms away from Le Mans.

Mr Woodage is back from Estonia!

To find out more, come to my open assembly on October 3rd, where I'll share my photos, videos and thoughts about our new partners in Estonia. Mr Woodage

Waller will be beginning to develop links with Estonia, Dudley with France.

Growing Gastronaunts will be the focus for our Super Learning Day this term.

In preparation for our linked project, the Farmers Market, we would appreciate you saving small jars e.g. mint sauce, mustards, Lloyd Grossman pasta jars (large baby food jars also welcome).

All Saints' Extra

Contact Amy Garlick 07971598909 between 8am and 7pm daily.

Just a reminder that Chill Out sessions finish at 5.15pm. Any parent collecting a child more than 5 minutes after that time will be charged as per the All Saints' Extra Charging Policy.

SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES

Please note that during this term the school will be closed to pupils on **Friday 26th October** for staff training. On **Thursday 15th November** the school Is being used as a polling station and will therefore be closed.

The All Saints' Extra team are planning activities for both these days but numbers will be limited so early booking is essential.

P.T.F.A.

Next steering group: AGM 4th October 7.30 followed by Steering Group.

Join us for the AGM and planning meeting on **Wednesday 4th October**. This is an open meeting to which anyone interested in being involved over the year is welcome. A special welcome to families new to the school. We have had great support over the year and are keen in involve many more parents in planning and organising events., please consider being an active member of the steering group - many hands make light work.

Chair and Vice Chair

We are seeking a new chair and vice chair at the AGM. The role requires chairing the PTFA meetings and leading the overview for the year. The chair delegates the organisation of events to a range of volunteers over the year.

100+ Club

100+ Club is a great way to help us raise funds to be used for the benefit of all the children in school. Numbers are available from Angie Dumper for families and friends of the school.

Dates for your diary

29th November Bags2school Collection We raised £400 last year through Bags2school. Thank you for your collections. Our next collections later this term, so please save unwanted clothes, shoes, bedding, soft toys and belts. Bags will be distributed before half term. Please ask neighbours, friends and family for donations too.

3rd November Kenilworth Castle Bonfire

This has now been confirmed. WE are able to undertake the Bucket.shake. It gives us an opportunity to raise funds from a wider group of people. Please prioritise this date, lots of help needed during the evening.

1st December Christmas Fair, Farmers Market And Raffle

Please contact anybody who might be able to donate a prize for the raffle or who might like to have a craft or produce stall at the Farmers Market.

Use our Virtual Shop. www.easyfundraising.org.uk Just go to the site and register, we are listed as All Saints Leek Wootton.

Further details available from kimberleylunn@yahoo.co.uk.

Admissions for September 2013

If your child was born between 01 September 2008 and 31 August 2009 you can apply for their school place NOW. The closing date for on-line applications is 15 January 2013. Call 01926 742037 or www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions.

If you require a church reference form please contact the office.

It would be useful to alert us if you have a child who is a sibling who is in the cohort for 2013

Myton Hospice

2012 is the 30th birthday of Myton Hospice. During this time many local families have benefitted from their compassion and care. Isobel Collins is currently carrying out the envelope collection in Leek Wootton. We have sent out envelopes with the children and if anybody would like to make a donation please drop the envelope into the basket in the entrance hall.

All Saints Church

Sunday 30th September

10:15am 3 Parish Holy Communion with special celebration of significant Wedding Anniversaries

Saturday 6th October

5-7pm Harvest Tea at All Saints School.

Bring a plate of food to share, if possible with some home grown or locally grown ingredient.

All ages welcome. Fun, food, quiz and games.

Sunday 7th October

9:30 am Harvest Festival Parade Service

Upper Classes

Upper Classes are groups for children that meet during part of the service at All Saints Church, usually on the second and fourth Sunday of each month. They have bible stories and other activities related to the theme of the main service. There are three age related groups

- Age 3 to school year 2
- Year 3 to year 5
- Year 6 upwards

If you would like more information about these groups please contact Nicola Perryman (01926)850610 nicola@perryman.org.uk

Come to a taster session to discuss

WHAT SHOULD WE TELL THE CHILDREN ABOUT RELATIONSHIPS AND SEX?

On Wednesday 3rd October between 7.30-9.30pm with refreshments from 7.15pm, at All Saints Church.

Come along, find out more and sign up for

3 sessions in October – 10th, 17th and 24th. For more details contact Lorraine:

lorrainejaeger@warwickshire.gov.uk

Run by trained facilitators in collaboration with Mothers' Union and Warwickshire Respect Yourself Campaign.

AVON CALLING!

Your local representative is Sue Seager. To place an order, or receive a copy of the latest catalogue contact her on 01926 854461, 07772655650. sue@ssue8.orangehome.co.uk

English Springer Spaniel puppies for sale.

Born 8th August so will be ready from the 5th October. Dam is Hindlespride Sapphire (Saffy) a wonderful soft natured dog, good worker and steady to the gun and very docile at home. Sire is Helmsway Henry FTW, an exciting young dog with lots more potential.

Both have outstanding five generation pedigrees that includes Int FTCH, FTCH, and FTW throughout. Both dogs are great with kids and the pups have been enthusiastically handled by my two children and their friends.

All puppies are legally docked and dew clawed each with a certificate. They will be micro chipped and wormed KC Registered.

I have three dogs and four bitches for sale.

£400 each

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3PGmjY7huE0 Contact Jim 07808 925 708 or email for details to jimmaynard1@gmail.com Viewings welcome by appointment in Leek Wootton

Awards

Truly Brilliant- Sam Waters, Jenny Waters, Tara Sunang-Joret, Danny Hancocks, David Knott, Joe Garlick, Ebony Maynard, Katie Constable, Ebony Maynard

Handwriting Level 1 – William Cox, Dylan Barnett, Alex Maynard

Dates

Tues 2 Oct pm Tag Rugby Waller/ Dudley

Wed 3 Oct 9.20 Open Assembly

7.30 P.T.F.A Open Assembly

Sat 6 Oct 5.00 All Saints' Harvest Tea

S Patterson, Head Teacher

MACMILLAN COFFEE EVENTS

Please come along to our world's biggest coffee event and help raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support . There will refreshments with lots of yummy cakes to eat. a raffle and Phoenix Trading offering 10% off their Christmas range plus activities for little ones too!

So why not pop in for a cuppa and bring a friend or 2?

ON: Wednesday 3rd October 26th, Tidmarsh Rd, Leek Wootton 10am onwards.
Or/and

FRIDAY 1th OCTOBER 9.15am-11am & 1pm-8pm & SATURDAY 13th OCTOBER 10am – 1pm At: 232 Warwick Rd, Kenilworth (between Rouncil Lane & Jet Petrol Station).

For more information speak to Sarah Lee at school or call: 511433.